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SCUSD to celebrate start of school 
with Hollywood-ƐƚǇůĞ�͚ƉƌĞŵŝĞƌĞ͛ 

Students, parents to get superstar treatment with red carpet 
event at Hollywood Park Elementary 

August 27, 2015 (Sacramento):  Lights! Cameras! Backpacks! 

Sacramento City Unified School District is throwing an early morning red carpet bash -- complete with 
life-size award statuettes, paparazzi and autograph hounds – to celebrate the first day of school on 
Thursday, September 3. 

The event at Hollywood Park Elementary School (home of the Hollywood Park Stars) will kick-off a year 
of honoring SCUSD’s 76 neighborhood and specialty schools, campuses that have launched the dreams 
of Sacramento residents for generations.  
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PLEASE NOTE: Hollywood Park is the first stop for Superintendent Banda on a day where he will visit 
many SCUSD schools. If you would like to accompany the Superintendent on other school visits, 
please contact Gabe Ross, Chief Communications Officer, at (916) 643-9042. 
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